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Tuesday 18th January 2022 

 

Good afternoon 

 

We are experiencing network issues with the telephones at the academy which may 
cause a delay when trying to contact us. 

 

If possible, please use the academy contact form, a link to which is available on the 
academy website or email admin@ercallwood.co.uk 

 

The issues have been reported and we hope to have them resolved as soon as 
possible. When resolved, an update will be added to the website. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Rachel Moore 
Operations Manager 
 

 


